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TECUMSEH ROAD EAST LANE RESTRICTIONS 

LAUZON ROAD TO PENANG LANE 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Lane restrictions are scheduled to take place on Tecumseh Road East 

between Lauzon Road and Penang Lane for road repairs. These lane restrictions are scheduled to 

begin on Monday, September 16, 2024, and are expected to last until Monday, September 30, 

2024. There is no detour however one bus stop will be closed for the eastbound Transway 1C.  
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 *Refer to bus stops document for closed stops.  
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Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. 
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